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Investigative Activity: Surveillance Video Received 
Involves:   YMCA (O), Barberton Police Department (O), BCI (O)  
Activity Date:   12/26/2022    
Activity Location:  Incident Scene –  

500 West Hopocan Avenue, Barberton, Ohio 44203  
Authoring Agent:  SA Charles Moran #67 
 
Narrative: 

 
On Monday, December 26, 2022, at about 1202 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation 
(BCI) Special Agent (SA) Chuck Moran (Moran) received a USB thumb drive from Barberton 
Police Department (BPD) Detective (Det.) Tony Memmer (Memmer). The USB thumb drive 
contained copies of surveillance video from the YMCA located at 500 West Hopocan Avenue, 
Barberton, Ohio 44203. 
 
SA Moran checked the USB thumb drive and noted there were three video files on it. The video 
files were: 

 North Lot_20221226_085531 
 Front Lot 3_20221226_085721 
 24 7 Door 1_20221226_090548 

 
SA Moran, SA Nick Valente (Valente) and SA Todd Clark (Clark) reviewed the three video files 
on the USB thumb drive and noted that the videos received did not capture the entire incident as 
agents previously observed on the video surveillance system at the YMCA. SA Valente and SA 
Clark made arrangements with the YMCA to obtain a full copy of the surveillance videos. 
 
Reference Item: 

The USB thumb drive received from Det. Memmer was placed in the BCI SIU case file as 
Reference Item A. 
 
 


